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The Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents his compliments to the permanent representatives and is pleased to announce that the Chair has convened a regular meeting for Wednesday, December 8, 2004, at 10:30 a.m., in the Hall of the Americas, for consideration of the following topics
/:
1. Report of the OAS Mission to Support the Peace Process in Colombia (MAPP/OEA)

(The Head of the Mission, Dr. Sergio Caramagna, will present an oral report in compliance with CP/RES. 859 (1397/04)

2.
Approval of the minutes of the meetings held on April 19 and 27, 2004, CP/ACTA 1410/04 y CP/ACTA 1413/04

(The minutes were duly distributed to the permanent missions)

3.
Other Business
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	�.	At this meeting the Permanent Council will bid farewell to the Permanent Representative of  Paraguay to the OAS, Ambassador Enrique Chase Plate.
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